
2020 STEM Summer Workshop Registration 
 

Welcome STEM Students! 

Perry High School offers STEM summer workshops that are required each summer for all 

STEM students. You will choose just ONE two-day 4 hour sessions each day. Since space is 

limited in workshops, please list your first and second choice and either an a.m. or p.m. 

preference and we will aim to accommodate you. All workshops are held at Perry High 

School, 1919 E. Queen Creek Road, Gilbert, AZ 85297 in the F Bldgs. (100 & 200 and 300 

& 400).  

 

Choose ONE TWO-DAY WORKSHOP from the dates listed below. There is a $30 fee for the required workshop. 

Please complete this registration form and take the form and money to the PHS Bookstore before May 1, 2020. 

Any questions regarding STEM, summer requirements, or STEM workshops can be sent to 

mann.fred@cusd80.com.  
 

 
 
WORKSHOPS FOR MONDAY, JUNE 1 AND TUESDAY, JUNE 2, 2020 
 
    #  LOCATION/CLASS   A.M.       OR      P.M.   
 
    1  F213 - Robotics 1    8:00-12:00  12:30-4:30 PM      

    2  F211 - Physics of Flight  8:00-12:00  12:30-4:30 PM      

    3  F406 - CAD – Engineering   8:00-12:00  12:30-4:30 PM      

       _____________________________________________________________________ 
 

WORKSHOPS FOR WEDNESDAY, JUNE 3 AND THURSDAY, JUNE 4, 2020 

 
    4  F213 - Robotics 2*    8:00-12:00 – note prerequisite 

    5  F211 -  Physics of Flight  8:00-12:00        

    6  F406 - CAD – Engineering   8:00-12:00        

    

*Robotics 2 is reserved for students who took Robotics 1  

 
 
 

Student Name:   _____________________________________________ Student ID:____________ 
 

 

1st Choice - Workshop Title:_______________________________ Dates___________ AM or PM 

2nd Choice - Workshop Title:_______________________________ Dates___________ AM or PM 

Pick just one     
two-day 
workshop   

= 8 hours total 

mailto:mann.fred@cusd80.com

